
Council meeting – 15th December 2020 

 

Motion on Notice – Local Referendum  

 

We propose the following motion that before acceptance of any re-organisation, merger or other 

arrangement which would result in Tamworth Borough Council being merged or otherwise 

combined with other local authorities bodies, that the matter be put to the electors of Tamworth 

in a local referendum  

 

Supported by  

Councillors John Faulkner, Ken Norchi, Sheree Peaple, Simon Peaple, Pat Standen 
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